
Hawkeye Bike Club
                                                      Executive Board Meeting

         Marion Public Library
                Monday, May 13, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.

                   

The President called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following members in attendance:  David Turzai 
(President), Mark McDowell, Jerry Falta (Treasurer), Vern Rotert (Racing), Diane Potter (Swine Trek), and Kay 
Nelson (Secretary).

*Secretary's Report:  The minutes were read and approved.  The motion was made by Mark    
McDowell and seconded by Diane Potter.  Motion carried.

    
*Treasurer's Report: From April 15 to May 1, 2013 the amount of membership fees received    was 
$30.00 and for RAGBRAI $895.00.  The expenses are as follows: United Methodist    Church 
(Oskaloosa) $500.00, First Methodist Church (Harlan ) $500.00, Mt Olivet Church    (Perry) 
$500.00, First United Church (Fairfield) $500.00, Project HELP Church (Knoxville)    $500.00, 
Central Presbyterian Church (Des Moines) $500.00,Victory Pentecostal Church    (Council Bluffs) 
$500.00, Cedar Valley World Travel (bus) $2,935.00, Richard Woodward    (RAGBRAI fees) 
$10,700.00, a refund in the amount of $255.00 from RAGBRAI 2012 for a    grand total expense  
of $16,880.00. 

*Webmaster Report:  No report available.

*Swine Trek:  Swine trek is scheduled for August 31, 2013.  The distance for the rides are as    
follows: 25, 50, 75, and 100 miles.
 

*Racing Report: The first race was held on May 2, 2013 at Hawkeye Downs with twenty-two    
(22) participants including four (4) women. 

*RAGBRAI:  No report available. 

*Touring Report: There are a number of rides scheduled such as Marshmallow Ride, For The   
Silence, and Tomrv. Also, there are the club rides scheduled every Wednesday night and    weekends as 
well.
  

*Old Business:  A discussion was held pertaining to the location of the new share the road    
signs.
  

*New Business:  Ideas were shared regarding ways to encourage new members to join HBA.   

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Monday,  June 17,  2013 at 
the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Nelson
Secretary  


